
Student Research 
Symposium »

Monday, May 15, 2023
12 to 4 p.m. (PST)
Sierra Vista 130 and Zoom
GCC is hosting our first-ever Research Symposium to  
highlight exemplary student work on May 15, 2023!  
Students can present research they wrote about in an essay, 
share any print or digital art they created for a class, or any 
other kind of major class assignment. Students are encouraged 
to present in different mediums, traditional and non-traditional 
(oral, PowerPoint, essay, visual, and more).

Interested students who would like to present  
can fill out the following form by going to  
bit.ly/GCCSymposiumForm or scanning the  
QR code. Presenting at a symposium is a great  
way for students to share their work and add to  
their CV/Resume in preparation for transferring.

If you are a faculty member with questions, please reach out to 
Sarah McLemore at sarahm@glendale.edu. 

If you are a student and have questions, please reach out to 
Reut Cohen Schorr at rcohen@glendale.edu.

Symposium Committee: Samantha Garagliano, Sarah McLemore, 
Heather Ramos, Reut Cohen Schorr
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